
 

Term 2 2018 

BOYS CLUB Newsletter 
Term 1 Highlights... 

Boys club is a place for boys to be boys, have fun, learn new things and 

make new friends, all of this while making memories. Boys club is run by a 

fun enthusiastic group of volunteers who run activities for the boys to get 

out and about and explore with their friends and have a blast. 2018 started 

off with a range of activities such as, a visit to Margaret Mahy park, swim-

ming, tape challenge, water games, photo challenge van rally, made paper 

planes and flew them off the top of the playground. These are only a few 

fun activities that we do at boys club so come on down on Thursdays 

throughout the term to the Boys club at Youth Alive Trust.  

Meet the Coordinators 

Boys Club is coordinated by Stephen Dodge and 2IC Paddy 

Caffell. Stephen has been working for Youth Alive for the 

last 6 years and has been working with young people since 

he was a teenager! Stephen is married and has four grown 

children and two grandchildren with a third due in June. 

Paddy has volunteered for YAT for the last few years and 

attended YAT programmes when he was a teenager. This 

year Paddy is a Praxis student and interning with Youth 

Alive, he is married with three children. 

Please chat to either of them if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

Upcoming Dates... 

Thursday 12th April: Final BC of Term 1 

16th - 20th April: Holiday Programmes 

Thursday 10th May: First BC of Term 2 

Thursday 7th June: BC go to Flip Out  

 $12 and grip socks 6:00pm finish 

Thursday 5th July: Final BC of Term 2 

9th - 13th July: Holiday Programmes 

Thursday 2nd Aug: First BC of Term 3 



 

Who are the Leaders?? 

Boys Club is such a special place for boys to be boys, have fun, make friends, learn new things and 
make memories. All the leaders are volunteers, and they give their time and energy to serve the 

young boys and help build brighter futures for our local young people. Here are the 2018 Boys Club 

Leaders: 

 

Paddy Caffell 

2IC 

Praxis student and YAT Intern 
Volunteer for 4+ years 

Stephen Dodge 

Senior Leader 

YAT Programmes Manager 

Riley Harrison 

Junior Leader 

Shirley Boys High 
Volunteer for 2+ years. 

Henry Beeby-Zeier 

Senior Leader 

Studying Japanese at Ara. 
Volunteer for 5+ years 

Levi Gilligan-Heaney 

Junior Leader 

Shirley Boys High 
Volunteer for 2+ years. 

Kegan  Peterson 

Junior Leader 

Shirley Boys High 
Volunteer for 2+ years. 

Cole O’Reilly 

Junior Leader 

Shirley Boys High 
Volunteer for 2+ years. 

Acea Holland 

Junior Leader 

St Bedes 
Volunteer for 1+ years. 


